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I refer to your letter dated 12 September 2013 to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) 
inviting comments on the exhibited modification application for a mixed use development, 110- 
114 Herring Road, Macquarie Park (MP10_0112 MOD 2 & MP10_0113 MOD 1). 

OEH has reviewed the information provided and has no comment to make. Please note that 
the Heritage Branch may provide a separate response on behalf of the NSW Heritage Council. 

Should you have any queries in regard to this correspondence please contact Marnie Stewart, 
Senior Regional Operations Officer, on 9995 6868. 

Yours sincerely 
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Liz Peterson 
A/Senior Team Leader Planning 
Greater Sydney Region 
Regional Operations 

PO Box 644 Parramatta NSW 2124 
Level 6, 10 Valentine Av, Parramatta NSW 

Tel: (02) 9995 5000 
ABN 30 841 387 271 
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